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Mr. D McCann 

Unite the Union 

C/c MFRS Workshops 

Vesty Business Park 

Merseyside 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Cummins 

Consultation Manager 

Fire Service Headquarters 

Bridle Road 

Bootle 

Merseyside 

L30 4YD 

 

Telephone: 0151 296 4000 

 

Direct Line: 0151 296 4239 

 

 

Your ref: Our ref: MC/DA   Date:  15
th

 May 2013 

 

Dear Mr. McCann, 

 

IRMP Consultation 

 

I write further to the recent consultation exercise regarding the draft IRMP 2013-16. 

 

I believe that the Service has now responded to all the issues you raised during the 

consultation process however, should the position be otherwise I would be grateful 

if you could provide your position in this regard. 

 

I would be grateful if you could now confirm that you are content to conclude formal 

consultation in order that this position can be reported to the Authority when it 

considers the outcome of consultation. 

 

I am content to receive your confirmation by email and can I also take this 

opportunity to thank you for the constructive and collaborative manner in which you 

have approached this consultation exercise. 

 

If there is any further way in which I can be of assistance to you then please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mike Cummins 



 

 

Consultation Unit Manager 

 

Copies to: 

 

Deb Appleton 

Nick Mernock 

Jackie Sutton 

 

 
 
         
 
 


